
 

 
 

Thursday, 6 June 2024 
Board Meeting 

Workshop - Bringing Back Platypus 
 

Author:  
Kathryn Goldy, Acting Manager 
Governance 

Public 
 
 

 

 

 

Purpose of Workshop 
The purpose of this workshop titled “Bringing Back Platypus” is to discuss opportunities for water management in 
the Park Lands with Chris Daniels, Green Adelaide Presiding Member.  

Kadaltilla is dedicated to maintaining and improving climate resilience and the landscape values of the Adelaide 
Park Lands. Objective 2.6 in the Kadaltilla Strategic Plan 2023-2028 is “Improved Irrigation and Water 
Management across the Park Lands”. As a key partner in delivering outcomes to benefit the Adelaide Park Lands, 
Green Adelaide has been invited to present to Kadaltilla on opportunities for water management. 

This is an opportunity for the Kadaltilla Board to engage with the Green Adelaide from a Park Lands context. 
 
 

 

Supporting Information 
Green Adelaide’s Regional Landscape Plan 2021-26 
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https://d31atr86jnqrq2.cloudfront.net/docs/Kadaltilla-Strategic-Plan-2023-2028.pdf
https://cdn.environment.sa.gov.au/greenadelaide/images/GA-Regional-Landscape-Plan_approved.pdf
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